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23rd Jamuary, 1934.

Dear Sirs,
With reference to my letter of the 24th October
last, respecting the steamer "BARON BAEYENS", I shall
be glad to learn, as it would appear from the Shipping Papers
that this vessel has been sold to Belglan Shipbreakers,
how this case now stands, |
I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,
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